

Archdiocese of Toronto Chancery Office 200 Church Street Toronto, Ontario

August 31, 1947.

Mr. Augustin Basave, Director, El Norte, Apdo 186, Monterrey, N. L., Mexico.

Dear Mr. Basave:

In the absence of His Eminence the Cardinal,

I wish to thank you very sincerely for the clipping with

his photograph which you so kindly sent to him. I know that

he will be glad to have it, and in his name, I thank you

very sincerely for your courtesy in sending it to him.

With every kind wish, I am,

Sincerely yours in Christ,

+ B. J. Webster

AUXILIARY BISHOP OF TORONTO.